
 

 

 

 

 

3/24/14 

Dear Lake Ross Collins Residents, 

 

There will be a Lake Ross Collins Residents meeting this Thursday March 27th at the Collinsville 

Community Center at 6pm. We will be discussing the common area(s) locations and boundaries as well 

as a plan to get them cleaned up. We will also be discussing the lake fishing privileges and answering as 

many questions that are brought up in accordance to the LRC Covenants and Articles of Incorporation.  I 

will have some extra copies at the meeting but they are always available 24/7 for download on our 

Facebook page under “Files”. I encourage everyone join the LRC Facebook page and keep up with what 

is going on in our neighborhood.  

You may have also noticed that Lauderdale County is installing our new rails on the levees! They have 

started on the small levee side and I have been told that they will also complete the large levee side as 

well. The rails that are up are a safety hazard so these new rails will meet MS State regulations and be 

much safer. 

We have also had an issue with the small pond above the main lake with erosion. The overflow pipe out 

of the pond has been washed out and we have hired someone to make the repairs as soon as things dry 

up. We are also seeking quotes to repair the public boat ramp area that is in very bad condition.  

There is a lot happening this year with the help of our new board members. A lot of activities this year 

including a new Luminary Committee which has already begun coordinating efforts for this year! The 

LRC BBQ is also on for this year and several other activities. So please come out this Thursday and find 

out first hand.  

 

Thank you, 

Doug Smith 

 

 

 

LRC/HOA/PRESIDENT 


